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This week at Lincolnshire 

 

No scheduled meetings this week. 

Saturday, June 1 

7:30 a.m.  Fellowship Breakfast 

8:30 a.m.  Quilters  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Today, May 26, is the last Sunday for Adult Sunday School Classes.  
Beginning next Sunday, the Summer Forums begin.  Summer Forums 
replace Adult Sunday school classes and are held in the Overflow Room 
of the Sanctuary.  They begin at 9:00 a.m. and end at 9:50 a.m.  A 
schedule of guest speakers and/or organizations is being finalized.  
 

 
Children’s  Sunday School classes will be combined beginning next 
Sunday, June 2.  At this time, Lisa Lahr and Laura Revard are looking for 
volunteers to teach Summer Sunday School for children ages preschool 
and up.  Please contact either Lisa or Laura if you can help.  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Sunday, June 9 

Honoring 
Katie Kolb (Homestead High School) 

And  
Zoe Vorndran (Manchester University) 

 
Katie and Zoe will be acknowledged and will receive a gift from the 
church during main worship (10:15 a.m. – 11:30 a.m. ). A potluck meal with 
a graduation cake will follow the morning worship service in their honor.  
Join us as we wish them God’s blessings as they venture into new 
chapters in their lives and may they know that Lincolnshire is always here 
to support their spiritual growth. 

 



Do you know…that if you missed a Sunday worship                                                    
service that you can visit Lincolnshire’s website to hear 
the worship service and listen to the sermon? 
Do you know…that Refrigerator News, the Sunday 
supplement to the bulletin is also on the website?   
Do you know…the church’s monthly calendar is also on 
the website?   

Do you also know that paper copies of the previous Sunday bulletins and 
Refrigerator News are available in the magazine rack by the Hospitality 
Table?  No need to be in the dark...just visit www.lincnotes.org for all the 
latest that is going on here at Lincolnshire! 

_________________________ 
 

The church oven is now officially on summer break! 
Which means we won’t be using it during the hot 
months of June, July, August and possibly September 
for potlucks, etc.  So…for the June 9 potluck, please 
bring only salads, sandwich ingredients and chips.  
The graduation cake will be furnished.  No other 
desserts needed.  Call Jan Ward  with questions.   
                 __________________________________ 
 

Becky Oetting’s new address as of May 3o is: 
  7125 S. Hanna St. 
  Apartment 223 
  Fort Wayne, IN  46816  -- Cell: 260-246-3752 
                 __________________________________ 

 

What rain reveals. 
Unless you’re a pluviophile (someone who loves rain), a stretch of 

sunshine-free days can seem drab and dreary. To make 
South Korea’s long monsoon season more colorful, art 
students created murals on sidewalks with 
hydrochromic paint. It’s invisible on dry surfaces but 
as soon as water hits, vibrant images appear. Rain 
transforms gray pavement into bright scenes of fish, 

whales and turtles. 
Life’s storms, whether literal or figurative, can dampen our 

enthusiasm and challenge our faith. Yet adversity often reveals 
God’s true colors – and ours. No matter what clouds pass overhead, God 
remains perfect, loving and steadfast. And by praising God “rain or 
shine,” we, as his artwork, reveal that our Creator and his every 
brushstroke are trustworthy.    – newsletternewsletter, June 2019 

 

 
 

  
June 3  Sheryl Patterson 

 June 4  Brent Howard 
 June 5  Joe Kirkman 
 June 9  Judi Henderson 
 June 12 Joanne Schmidt 
 June 22 Stan Gorom 
 June 24 Janet Howard 
 June 24 Anthony Leash 
 June 28 Sharon McKay 
 
 
 
 

June 1  Marv & Sara Loutsenhizer 
June 12  Howard & Margaret Pletcher 
June 13  David & Evelyn Bickel 
June 18  Lowell & Rebecca Shearer 
June 22  Harold & Cleo Mowan 
 
 

 

 
 

Love Fills A Lifetime and a Lifetime begins 
when Hannah Louise Howard and Robert Paul Niman, Jr. 

begin a new life together on 
Saturday, June 15, 2019 at 3:30 in the afternoon 

at Lincolnshire Church of the Brethren, 6404 S. Calhoun St., 
Fort Wayne, IN 46804 

You are invited to attend this happy event.  
Reception following in the Fellowship Hall.  

http://www.lincnotes.org/

